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Info Sought on UTV Thefts
(KNZA)--Information is being sought on the theft of two new utility vehicles from a Hiawatha
business.

The UTV’s were taken sometime late April 23rd or early April 24th from the lot at Hiawatha
Implement.

Art Vonderschmidt with Hiawatha Implement told MSC News taken were a black 2014 825 Gator
and a white 2015 Wildcat Trail XT.

The loss was estimated at $28,000.
The theft is being investigated by the Hiawatha Police Department.
Anyone with information on the theft is urged to contact the police department at 785-742-2155.
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